
From: vivkirk <vivkirk@yahoo.com> 

Date: April 29, 2015 at 3:05:33 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: HB2462 

 

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 2462! 

Electronic records all over the world are hackable!  If someone wants your property they can 

hack in and change names on electronic documents.  BOTH ELECTRONIC AND PAPER 

SHOULD BE KEPT!  AND AUDITED UPON INQUIRY. 

 

Thank you, 

Vivian Kirkpatrick-Pilger 

 

 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 
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